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Madam Chair,   

Distinguished delegates, 

Thank you for the opportunity to present the Report of the Secretary-

General on the Amendments to the Staff Regulations and Rules.  

The amendments to the Staff Regulations and Rules that are included 

in the report for the General Assemblyôs consideration will provide the 

foundation for a streamlined and decentralized delegation of authority 

framework which, in turn, will reduce bureaucracy and speed-up the decision 

making process as provided in the Secretary-Generalôs report on 

management reform contained in A/72/492.    

 

The overarching objective of the current review of the policy framework, 

including the staff regulations and rules and all administrative issuances, is 

to provide more concise policies, easier to read and understand by both 

managers and staff members alike.  This simplified framework will reduce 

the need for policy advice and interpretation and enable managers to 

effectively exercise their delegated authority.    

 



Moreover, a simplified and streamlined regulatory framework will result 

in less bureaucracy, faster processes, enhanced transparency and more 

accountability of managers that would support the Secretary-General 

management reform. 

The report before you is th


